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Malaysia Flight MH128 diverted to Alice Springs Airports due to technical issues 
 
Airport Development Group (ADG) confirms that Malaysia Flight MH128, from Melbourne to Kuala 
Lumpur, was diverted to Alice Springs Airport today due to technical issues.  
 
In collaboration with the airline and relevant services, ADG swiftly activated its response 
procedures, ensuring the safety of all passengers and crew. The aircraft landed without incident, 
and passengers were disembarked and managed in line with domestic flight protocols. 
 
The team at Alice Springs Airport worked efficiently to rebook the majority of passengers on 
domestic flights for today. A smaller number of passengers will stay overnight in Alice Springs, with 
onward domestic flights arranged for tomorrow. 
 
We are pleased to report that all passengers are safe. ADG commends the swift and coordinated 
efforts of our team, the airline, and the supporting services. 
 
Safety and security remain our top priorities at all ADG-managed airports. 
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